
PROJECT STPSU-CRPTL-6321 
 

         Resurfacing, Sidewalk Installation, Angled Parking Spaces, and Lighting on Main 
Avenue from 5th Street to McFarland Boulevard (SR-6/US-82) to include Intersection 
Improvements (Realignment of 10th Street and Adding a Turn Lane at Park Street) 

City of Northport, Tuscaloosa County 
 

                            
       DATE_______________________ 

 
 

NAME          ____________________________________ 
 
ADDRESS    ____________________________________ 
 
                     ____________________________________ 
 
PHONE         ____________________________________ 
 
INTEREST IN PROJECT:     _____ AREA RESIDENT _____ PROPERTY OWNER 
     
                                              _____ LOCAL BUSINESSPERSON _____OTHER 
 
 
ARE YOU IN FAVOR OF THE PROJECT?  ____ YES ____ NO ____ UNDECIDED 
 
 
ANY KNOWN HAZARDOUS MATERIALS SITES: 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
COMMENTS:  
______________________________________________________________________ 
______________________________________________________________________ 
______________________________________________________________________ 
______________________________________________________________________ 
______________________________________________________________________ 

(Continue Comments on Back) 
 

Your comments, plus the potential effects to homes, businesses, and various community 
services, such as hospitals, libraries, shopping centers, fire/police stations, schools, churches, 

recreation centers, neighborhood access, community cohesion, minorities, employment, and all 
other relevant and identifiable factors will be considered in the further development of this 

project.  
 

MAIL TO:  TTL                             EMAIL TO: mainavenueimprovements@dot.state.al.us 
            ATTN: Chris Crawford, P.E.                     
            3516 Greensboro Avenue            PHONE: (205) 462-2700 (3-minute limit)   
            Tuscaloosa, AL 35401 

 
ALL COMMENTS SHOULD BE SUBMITTED BY FRIDAY, DECEMBER 8, 2023. 


